TO:

MEETING CANCELED

TERRELL COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

REGULAR BOARD MEETING
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF TERRELL COUNTY GROUNDWATER
CONSERVATION DISTRICT AND TO ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS:

Notice is hereby given pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act, Texas
Government Code §§ 551.001. et seq., that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors
of Terrell County Groundwater Conservation District scheduled for Wednesday, January
19, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., has been canceled.

EXECUTED this the 14" day of January. 2022.
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Attorney for the District
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